The Cardinal Wiseman Catholic School



3rd March 2020

Dear Parent / Carer,

I am writing this letter to inform you that your son/daughter will have their next Physics Exam on

Thursday 26th March – 12C/Ph1 Friday 27th March – 12B/Ph1

covering all topics from Paper 1 so far and Paper 3A Practical Skills.

Students have been provided with printed 4-Part Revision Resources to complete for this date in preparation for this test. Their teachers have given detailed guidance on how these resources should be completed in order to maximise their progress.

In addition, students have been provided with a Revision Guide that can support them in the above resources. Further exam questions can also be found on FROG. If pupils have any issues or require any further support, as always they should speak to their class teachers or myself.

This test will be an important indication to the Physics Department of progress and needs to be attempted with maximum effort.

We would like to remind pupils that they are expected to be working for a minimum of 1 hour a day on Physics outside of lessons; this will include set homework, but should also include their own study.

Yours faithfully,

Mr Cunningham KS5 Manager for Physics

The Cardinal Wiseman Catholic School

Greenford Road, Greenford, Middlesex UB6 9AW Head Teacher: Michael KielyB Ed (Hons); MA

T 020 8575 8222 | F 020 8813 0156

 $\textbf{W} \ \text{www.wiseman.ealing.sch.uk} \ | \ \textbf{E} \ \text{info@wiseman.ealing.sch.uk}$